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ANCIENT MARINERS SAILING SOCIETY

P.O. Box 6484


San Diego, CA  92106

April 8, 2005

Dear Kettenburg Yacht Owner,

The 2005 Kettenburg Regatta is fast approaching and I am writing today to remind you that this year’s event will be sailed on June 5th and to request some feedback to assist planning.

Last year’s event was a great success and personally a rewarding experience for me, (besides the wind favoring Taroa), and I want to make this year’s event better yet. Toward this end, I would like to get some feedback so we can make all of the appropriate plans.

Do you plan to race?

Y  /  N

What type of boat?


_________________________________________

Would you like your Class to be allowed to fly Spinnaker?  Y  /   N

Would you like to race in a Spinnaker Class?   Y  /  N

Do you need assistance arranging a guest slip at SWYC   Y  /  N

Please return by May 1st  so we can  take the input and get back to you with Entry Form, Sailing Instructions etc. ASAP. 

Your prompt feedback is appreciated so we can arrange the room, advise the Race Committee and order food for the post race awards celebration. Please let me know if you have any other questions or ideas for improving this regatta.

Looking forward to your response,

Tom Sterling

 Kettenburg Regatta Chairman
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